
                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        

All of us at Irene Baron THANK-YOU for your 

words of encouragement, gifts or otherwise. We 

appreciate your support during this difficult 

time in our world.  We will continue to 

communicate with your Loved ones as much as 

guidelines permit as we celebrate this season!! 

Dear Family and Friends, 
We wish you a warm and peaceful holiday 
season. May you find hope, joy, and LOVE 
within your hearts throughout the coming 

2022 
 

Sincerely, the Staff and Management of     
Irene Baron Eden Centre 

 

 

 

Irene Baron Eden Center 
December 2021 
Newsletter   

December Events 
may change on a 
Day to Day basisi 

7th – Christmas Party 
for 1st Floor w/Pianist 

Doug Voice 

9th – Christmas 
Happy Hour for 2nd 

Floor w/Pianist Doug 
Voice 

14th– Christmas 
Happy Hour for 1st 

Floor w/Guitarist Cal 
Wookey 

21st – Christmas 
Party for 2nd Floor 

w/Guitarist Cal 
Wookey 

23rd – Christmas 
Bingo for 1st Floor 

28th  – Christmas 
Bingo for 2nd Floor 

29th  - New Years 
Resolutions                

(1st Floor) 

30th  - New Years 
Resolutions                
(2nd Floor) 

 

 

 

 

We Welcome 
Providence Church 
who will be back 

with us on      
Dec 12th for a 

Spiritual Service 

If you are planning 
to take your loved 

one out for 
Christmas Dinner 

please inform their 
neighborhood 24 
hours before. 
Thank-you! 

 


